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SAMPLE EMAIL TO PARENTS BEFORE HOSTING A MEETING AT A HOME
Dear [Name],

I am looking forward to Jenny being the host of our Tevet Rosh Hodesh gathering on [month and date].  Thank you so much.  I’ll call you and Jenny next week to go over all the details, but in the meantime here’s what to expect as hosts of our gathering.

I’ll send all of the participating girls a reminder postcard with details about the gathering and directions to your house.  PLEASE E-MAIL ME WITH DIRECTIONS TO YOUR HOUSE FROM [various key starting points] by this Friday.  

For our gathering we’ll need a space that’s big enough for all 12 girls to sit around and talk and do activities.  A basement, living room or family room work best.  It is important that the space is private from other family activities (siblings, etc.) as the girls consider this “their space.”  I’ll bring everything we need for the activities!

The gathering is from 5:00-7:00 pm.  We meet from 5:00-6:30 and end with dinner.  Please plan to order two plain cheese pizzas from [name of vendor] to arrive by 6:15 pm.  You and Jenny can choose the drinks, snacks and/or dessert you want to add!  The girls have had lots of fun with this responsibility and take great pride in the snacks or dessert they have picked or prepared.  I hope you have fun with it.  Please remember everything must be dairy.  

I will be talking with Jenny about some additional responsibilities she will have as our host.  One of the goals of the program is to instill leadership skills in the participants and the girls do this naturally as they become a cohesive group.

Thank you in advance for all of your help.  I’ll plan to call you on [date and time] or if there is a better time to reach you please let me know.  You can reach me at [phone number] or [email address].
Warmly,

[Name of Group Leader]
